
 

Dear Decatur Parents & Guardians, 
  
We know that learning can happen anyplace at any time. As we strive to secure a safe 
learning environment for our students, we are partnering with Imagine Learning.  
 
Your child can log in and continue learning while outside of the classroom and at home with 
this program(s). To get started, please visit this website, www.imaginelearning.com/at-home 
and watch the quick introduction videos—available in English and Spanish. You can also 
download the parent letter (available in various languages) with brief log-in details.  
 
If you have questions or need help, feel free to reach out directly to Imagine Learning’s 
Customer Care Team at:   
  

Imagine Learning Customer Care 
Monday-Friday:  6 am – 6 pm MT 
support@imaginelearning.com 

866.457.8776 
support.imaginelearning.com 

  
  
Enjoy using the Imagine Learning at home. Stay safe! 
  
Sincerely,  
Mrs. Genevieve Endy-O’Kane 


